
From:   Joseph Fargnoli   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   March 24, 2020

Subject:   0090-EX-CN-2020 pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Theia Holdings A, Inc. (&ldquo;Theia&rdquo;) respectfully submits this response confirming that it has
submitted the requisite frequency pre-coordination requests with the Federal Aviation Administration
(&ldquo;FAA&rdquo;) for the above-referenced experimental application, in reply to Office of Engineering
and Technology correspondence bearing the reference numbers 53641 and 54222.  Theia further
requests that the Office of Engineering and Technology continue processing the application pending
completion of the FAA pre-coordination process.  The pre-coordination requests seek the use of the
following frequencies in the corresponding geographic areas specified in the experimental application:   
1250.00000000 MHz-1280.00000000 MHz; 1275.00000000 MHz-1295.00000000 MHz; and
1315.00000000 MHz-1335.00000000 MHz.  The tracking numbers associated with the FAA
pre-coordination requests are as follows:  TRK 200229; TRK 200228; and TRK 200227.    

Theia will advise the FCC once the pre-coordination is complete.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if
you have any questions.

Respectfully submitted,
Joseph D. Fargnoli


